## 2020-08-13 CC ZOOM CHAT

00:12:10 Deb & Darren: hallo peoples♡

00:12:49 John Magor: Hello beautiful people.

00:13:43 Deb & Darren: hi John  $\heartsuit$  00:25:02 Darrylle Ryan: hi all

00:25:16 \*♥\* jack \*♥\*: Jack has arrived 00:25:22 Darrylle Ryan: so whats on tonight

00:25:31 John Magor: Hi Darrylle - and hi Jack too!

00:26:31 \*○\* jack \*○\*: A win over computer

00:33:53 John Magor: Link here -

http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\_meeting/portal.php

00:38:05 Deb & Darren: Jack & Andrew I have registered your attendance♡

00:38:34 \*♥\* jack \*♥\*: Thank you Deb

00:43:55 John: 20:04

00:47:25 John Magor: 20:07 declared CC meeting by Chair.

00:55:21 < 3 Tania Morsman :): :)

00:59:19 John Magor: 20:18 - Chair raised motion regards the overdue Bacchus

Marsh bus bill

00:59:31 < 3 Tania Morsman :):

Agenda item ID: 8663

Date: 2020-06-27 19:23:07

Meeting: CC

Agenda item: Bacchus Marsh Coaches Overdue Invoice \$815

Agenda details: An Invoice turned up in an old FINCOM inbox for payment of 14July 2019 Invoice #38401 \$816 No further details are available. Invoice sent to OC mail

Motion: That OC pay this invoice for \$815 urgently as it is nearly a year since costs incurred.

Item by: Skye for FINCOM

01:00:08 John Magor: Agenda item ID: 8663

raised at 20:18

01:01:12 < 3 Tania Morsman:): Motion: That CC pay this invoice for \$815

urgently as it is nearly a year since costs incurred.

01:03:01 < 3 Tania Morsman :): Motion: That the CC pay Invoice #38401

for \$815 urgently to Bacchus Marsh Coaches

01:05:41 John Magor: Agenda item 8556 raised at 20:25

01:06:08 John Magor: Thank you Vanessa. 01:06:12 Mark and Suzie Helson: go Vanessa♡

01:06:17 < 3 Tania Morsman :): Agenda item ID: 8566

Date: 2020-06-11 20:31:12

Meeting: CC

Agenda item: Missing minutes

Agenda details: Have the minutes been completed for the Mar 12 2020? If so where can

they be found?

Motion:

Item by: Peter Tippett

01:09:35 John Magor: 20:28 - John Magor realised that there's no need to time-stamp items in the chat window, as this is already automatically done. 01:13:13 Kathy and Vanessa: That the CC acknowledges that the Community Fund payments were taken from the wrong account and that the money has been moved from the CC to Oc account. 01:16:40 Mark and Suzie Helson: Good on you Kathy thanks for your explanation♡ 01:21:53 John Magor: I was responding to Jack's question. 01:27:13 Gaz: robin ask to submit for next meeting 01:30:11 Gaz: can you explain a little more about the request and the need i dont think there is enough info 01:30:39 Gaz: 01:31:02 Gaz: the need or purpose 01:33:25 < 3 Tania Morsman :): https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ukeprIIAJSWINWoBqLMYboYRDQV8oudI/view?usp=shar ina 01:37:33 < 3 Tania Morsman :): https://miro.com/pricing/?utm\_source=google&utm\_medium=cpc&utm\_campaign=SIG OO|BRN|Tier1|EN-EN|Brand|BMM&utm custom=9979577954&utm content=43364627 8984&utm\_term=+miro&matchtype=b&device=c&location=9069158&xuid=CjwKCAjwyd P5BRBREiwA-grCGlsLKi-uMSRk7AeCyMZ0p6FMmc7t9R8ADalZc9mz1vBYTYOWSuLpwhoC rsEQAvD BwE&qclid=CjwKCAjwydP5BRBREiwA-qrCGlsLKi-uMSRk7AeCyMZ0p6FMmc7t9R 8ADalZc9mz1vBYTYOWSuLpwhoCrsEQAvD BwE 01:37:48 A Human: http://miro.com the \$5000 is it for software, for hardware or time? 01:38:12 Gaz: 01:38:23 < 3 Tania Morsman :): https://miro.com/pricing/ 01:38:54 A Human: https://miro.com/features/ 01:38:54 Gaz: can you break down the \$\$ into a direct allocation It would seem a well presented cost/benefit analysis 01:43:16 John Magor: proposal -for all members- be developed. All the more so because we're in a at a time when money should be being saved. robin do you know where it is used by other organisations to see the 01:50:53 Gaz: benefits and use 02:00:14 Gaz: can you share the doc on zoom 02:00:39 Peter Tippett: can someone please send me any new forms so I can update data.dte please? 02:00:56 John: https://dte.coop/online/images/forms/DTE Funding Application 13-09-18.pdf 02:00:58 Peter Tippett: email@petertippett.com.au 02:01:21 Peter Tippett: that's already available on data.dte 02:01:25 Peter Tippett: ts 02:01:27 Peter Tippett: ra 02:01:35 Peter Tippett: Ge :-( I am on my mobile 02:01:53 Peter Tippett: good night all have a 9.30 zoom 02:06:20 Gaz: 02:06:55 John: 21:27 02:07:32 Mark and Suzie Helson: Thanks Chair, Deb and JM good night all ♡ 02:07:48 Deb & Darren: Goodnight Mark and Suzie. 02:07:54 John Magor: 02:09:21 < 3 Tania Morsman :): good night lovely suzie and mark <3 02:14:27 David McDonald: this David? 02:14:36 David McDonald: can't work my mic 02:14:40 David McDonald: hi 02:14:51 John Magor: Yep that David. Just wanted to say hi. 02:17:40 David McDonald: hi 02:17:49 < 3 Tania Morsman :): HI Love <3

02:17:53 David McDonald: Haven't checked out tick tock yet too much on Facebook as it is 02:18:03 David McDonald: 02:18:15 < 3 Tania Morsman :): great dances on tictoc 02:18:58 David McDonald: is there a meeting next week? what kind? 02:19:56 David McDonald: okay 02:21:57 < 3 Tania Morsman :): 1st thurdsay is a board 02:22:05 < 3 Tania Morsman :): 2nd is a Confest committee 02:22:27 < 3 Tania Morsman :): 3rd is a free thursday 02:23:07 < 3 Tania Morsman :): last Thursday is an organising committee 02:23:29 \*♥\* jack \*♥\*: 4th is OC

02:23:35 < 3 Tania Morsman :): so if we have 5 Thursdays in a month - the 3rd and 4th would not have any meetings

02:24:08 < 3 Tania Morsman :): its good to use those Thursdays for discussion

02:24:22 \*♥\* jack \*♥\*: 4th usually OC unless 5 Thursdays